Mr. Allen Stewart, Kenosha, Wisconsin.

Dear Allens

Through your good friend, Mr. R. E. Canavan, I have learned of your splendid interest in the University of Kansas.

We have a fine group of young men and women here at K. U. - over four thousand of them - coming from all parts of the United States and some foreign countries.

I am sending you some views of our campus so that you will get an idea of what it is like here. The University of Kansas is located on top of lit. Oread, which is not really a mountain, but a hill located a few blocks west of the main part of the city of Lawrence. Nearly everyone refers to the University and the campus as "The Hill".

Knowing of your interest in athletics, and particularly basketball, I am also sending you a little information on our basketball team this year. While we did not win the Big Six Conference championship this year, the boys did a wonderful job, and I am very proud of them. Already they are anxious for spring practice to begin.

With very best wishes for your happiness,

I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH